Updates

Off the Tracks has re-opened their meetings. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]They will meet outside weather permitting, inside if weather is bad, social distancing in effect, more than 10 will divide into 2 groups. Note the new time is 7:00 PM instead of 8:00, so darkness won't be an issue when outside.

Changing Perspectives Sat 5:00-6:15 resuming in-person meetings!

Since the Governor has begun phase 1, we contacted the Church and they are fine with us resuming meetings, with the following caveats:
1- meeting outside, no more than 10, social distancing in effect;
2- no access to the building means NO BATHROOM and will need to bring our own chairs, blankets or whatever to sit on.




